THE STUDIO

. LIMITED
]
Philip A. de Laszlo Esq., . 15th
3 Fitzjohn's Avenue, December
N.W.3. 1932

Dear Mr. de Laszlo,

’ | o I am so glad you are going to write an article
anponnection with my Father for our Birthday Number and
I shall look forward to seeing it. Many thanks.

I am afraid there are no copies of THE STUDIO
for October 1901 and May 1907, which were the two numbers
about that time containing big articles on yourself, but
I am sending on to you our two bound file copies of volumes
24 and 40 and I hope they will serve your turn. As these
are the only copies in existence in this office I shall be
very glad to have them back as soon as you can conveniently -
manage it. :

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

. e
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